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Comments: I am a resident of Duluth who frequents the North Shore.  I value this land for its natural beauty.  I

oppose cutting down any public land and old growth trees.  While the report extols the needs and virtues to the

ski community, it is important to remember the cost to us all in terms of environment.. I wish such reports would

also go into detail about the nature and value of the land that would be destroyed.  Please keep Eagle and

Moose mountains as they are.


